The sustainability of local production and manufacturing,
and of the retention of jobs is of critical importance to our
country’s economy in this period of uncertainty.

Proudly South African is soliciting applications from companies who find
themselves facing particular supply chain challenges at this time, which
may be threatening productivity. We are aware of supply chain log jams as
raw materials are stuck in transit, or of the scarcity of some of the items
required to finish your production line, or package you particular product.

If you have such a challenge, Proudly South African is waiting to hear from
you. We are referring qualifying companies up to the dti for assistance, for
them to create possible linkages and connections with companies or
organisations that can help fill gaps or supply what you need.

This is not an access to market opportunity. We cannot bring you
customers. But it is worth reminding you that we do have customers on
our www.rsamade.co.za online shopping and ecommerce platform which
all of our members can sign up to at no charge. RSAMade can provide you
with a new revenue stream as they market, collect and deliver your
products and get them to consumers on your behalf.

Please send your company challenges that are directly related to the
impact that the COVID-19/Coronavirus pandemic has had via email to
deryn@proudlysa.co.za. Please keep the requests as short but as specific
as possible in order for us to direct your request for assistance as quickly
as possible to the relevant desks.

This offer is not restricted to Proudly SA member companies or to small
businesses only but is open to all local manufacturers of goods and
services so if you know of another company that could benefit from this
initiative, please feel free to share this email.

©000

www.proudlysa.co.za | @ProudlySA




